
 

 

Greetings, this is a request for help with an EAA event in West Michigan. 
  
EAA145 is sponsoring Young Eagle flights at the Wings of Mercy open house, 
“CareAffaire,” on Saturday 9/11/21, at Holland airport (BIV), 8am to noon.   
We need pilots to fly as well as ground people for registration, dispatching, aircraft 
parking and safety, to name a few. 
  
Please respond to this email with how you would like to volunteer, as a YE pilot or 
ground crew.  
Then I’ll send your details about the event…such as free breakfast, where to park, etc. 
  
Thanks for being a YE volunteer, 
Dick Foster 
EAA145 

616-350-4715 
 


